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Week commencing: Monday 16th December 2019 

 

 

CHRISTMAS PRODUCTIONS 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to all the staff, family and friends of the school who supported our Christmas productions last 
week.  The youngest children in Reception and Year 1 & 2 did a great job retelling the Christmas story in 
their Nativity plays and looked superb thanks to the wonderful costumes you provided. 
 

   

 
At the end of this week we start our Christmas holidays; all of the staff would like to take this opportunity 
to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
With all best wishes, 
Mrs Skillern 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations to last week’s stars of the week:- 
 

 
 

 
 

Year R - Harry for his role as the Wise Man in the Nativity and standing on the stage in front of a big 
audience 
Year 1 - Max for a wonderful performance as the mouse in the Christmas show 
Year 2 - Jimmy for being positive throughout the Christmas productions and being super helpful to Miss 
Stanley 
Year 3 - Rhys for always being keen to share what he has been reading 
Year 4 - Molly for her great progress in writing 
Year 5 - Ivarna for good effort throughout the week 
Year 6 - Eden for expanding her ideas in writing, especially her explanations in Science and PSHE 
 
The house tokens are now being counted for this term and we will be enjoying a house event with the 
winning house team tomorrow. 
 
ASSEMBLIES LAST WEEK 

  
 

Thank you to local mechanic Hannah Gordon for visiting our assembly last week to tell us all about her 
career in sport, and her work as a firefighter and mechanic.  Also, many thanks to Mrs Humphreys for 
telling us about her work as a Bid Manager.  
 

  
 
We have learnt so much throughout the past term about the varied jobs people do.  If any parents would like to join 
us in 2020 for an assembly to tell us all about their jobs and the world of work, we would love to hear from you.  
Career assemblies are 2.50pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Please email: head@isleham.cambs.sch.uk 
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We now have three candles lit on our advent wreath for the first three Sundays in Advent. 

 
 
MENU 
Please find below menu choices for the week ahead:- 
 

 
 
Please note that on Thursday we will be having our Christmas lunch in the hall The children will need to remain 
seated throughout the meal on this day, including those with packed lunch, as all the staff will be serving and eating 
with the children. THANK YOU to the PTA who provides the crackers each year for the children to enjoy with their 
Christmas lunch and to all the staff and Governors who support this special event.   
Thursday will also be our Christmas jumper day Jumpers are to be worn with school uniform please.  Thank you! 

 

 
 

Beef 

Bolognese 

 

Jack potato 

with cheese 

or beans 

 

Ice cream tub 

 

Jack potato 

with cheese or 

beans 

 

CHRISTMAS 

LUNCH 

 

If you 

haven’t pre-

booked a 

Christmas 

dinner 

please bring 

a packed 

lunch  
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LUNCH BOX CONTENTS 
 
Just a quick message to remind parents that if you are providing a lunch for your child, this needs to be sent into 
school in a suitable container such as a reusable box or bag, which can be washed out and used again. Any 
uneaten food or waste will unfortunately need to be taken home, as our recycling and bin system is not set up to 
wash and recycle the many home food items which you may be able to recycle at home, and we also want you to 
be able to see what your child has or hasn’t eaten from their lunch.  Please can I remind parents that the 
children’s water bottles should contain water only as this can also be drunk in class without causing a sticky 
residue if spilt.   Also, sweets should not be included in lunch boxes.  Thank you for your support! 
 

 

CHRISTMAS COUNTDOWN 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY THIS WEEK  
 

 
Mon 16.12.19 NO CLUBS IN THE FINAL WEEK OF TERM 

House Day- children are welcome to wear their House colours as they will be 
working in house teams for the day 

Thurs 19.12.19 Christmas jumper day and Christmas lunch  

Fri 20.12.19 Pm- ‘Isleham’s Got Talent- The Champions’ in the hall 
Autumn Term ends at end of school day 
MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

Mon 6.1.20 Spring term starts 
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